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The Proposed Project is HPCL involves. The proposed area for diversion is road side
area wazirganj-Fatehpur Road in Gurpa Forest Range. This road has been declared
protected Forest as by Environment and Forest Department, Government of Bihar vide
notification No. S.0. No. 400 dated 16-02-1994. In which the present proposal for total
about 0.03 ha. Is submitted for diversion. The proposed area was visited by undersigned and
the area proposed for diversion became to be appropriate. The requirement of forest land as
proposed by the user agency is unavoidable and appears to be appropriate for the project. |

recommend the project in public interest as it will improve the communication system in this

area.
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